
CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE Archdiocese of Boston

ONE LAKE STREET BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3800 Tel. (617) 254-2085
-FAX (617) 254-840"/

July 12,1994

Reverend John J. Geoghan
Regina Cleft - Office forSenior Priests
20 William Cardinal O'Connell Way

Boston, MA 02114 /

Dear John:
.!

t

We have recently learnedof the death of your mother. We aresorrythat this sadness had to be borne by you and
: your family. We are sorryalso that we were unable to attendthe wake andthe Mass to indicate ourconcern and

desire to share your burden.

Please be assured that we shall rememberyour mother,Katherine, in our Masses and prayers. Our sympathy is
sincerely extended to you and to your family.

With a pledge of ourprayerful and fraternalsupport,we remain,

Sincerely in Christ,

THEPILOT.JULY1, 1994 Reverend James J. McCarthy
L , Director,ClergyPersonnel

Geoghan, Katherine A.
{Keohane), of West Roxbury
{June 7):.Mass in Holy Name,
West Roxbury, for the wife of

the late John J. Geoghan, St., ReverendKevin J. Deeley
Esq. Mother of Rev. John J. Associate Director,Clergy Persounel
Geoghanof ReginaChri, and
CatherineT.R.Sisterof Msgr.
Mark H. Keohane, retired -
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